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Happy New Year to you All 

 

 

Penelope, Benjamin, Madison, Grayson, Maisie, Chester, 

Willow, Brady, Frankie B. and Freddie B. 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

A note on worship… 

Courage 

 

 

Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord your God is with 

you wherever you go’ 

Joshua 1.9 

This week we learned that it takes courage to step outside of your comfort zone. No one likes 

to do things that make them feel uncomfortable. But with some courage, we can overcome 

this feeling. We looked at what courage is and how we get courage. We also watched a 

video about Eric Liddell and the courage he had to do something different at the 1924 

Olympic Games.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

13.11.23 

Monday  

Ukulele lessons 

Brass Lessons  

After school Multi Games for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Parent’s Association Meeting 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school football for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 

After school dodgeball for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Dodgeball Tournament at Hollingworth 

Academy 

Friday 

Oldham Mountain Rescue to visit Amethyst 

Class 

 

 

From the office… 

 

• Please ensure that school 

dinners are ordered by midnight 

on Sunday for the following 

week.   

• Thank you to those who 

remembered to order school 

dinners this week. It is very much 

appreciated. 

• Children taking part in after 

school sports need to bring a PE 

kit to school to change into if it is 

not their usual PE day. 

• Please send back emergency 

contact cards to the school 

office 

• Holiday dates have been sent to 

all parents via School Spider 

• Please return any after school 

activity club slips back to school 

on Monday morning 

• Please return any Reindeer Run 

Sponsor Money as soon as 

possible. Thank you 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery 

 

There is an increasing number of children wearing jewellery for school. Children can wear a 

small watch and a single pair of stud ear rings, all other jewellery needs to stay at home. 

Earrings should be removed at home on PE Days unless they can take them out themselves. 

 

Children with jewellery will be asked to remove it and take it home. We do not want precious 

items to get broken or lost nor do we want injuries caused by children wearing jewellery.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Parent’s Association 

There will be a short meeting on Monday 15th January straight after school to discuss the 

development of the Parent’s Association. Anyone interested in finding out more about how it 

works and what its role is, is more than welcome to join the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


